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25/09/2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our wellbeing provision in school we have continued to engage the services of 
our counsellor, Marie Archer.  
 
Marie will be in school on Mondays and Fridays and will be providing therapeutic support 
for all children; either through one to one counselling sessions or lunchtime drop in.  She 
offers a safe and confidential space for children to talk through worries and difficulties they 
may be experiencing.  Referrals for one to one counselling can be made from yourself or 
members of staff.  Lunch time drop in are a self referral service. 
 
This confidential service is also available to parents and carers.  If you would like to speak 
to Marie, please contact the school office. 
 
We feel it is important that the children of New Delaval Primary have access to this service 
if they require it.  If you DO NOT want your child to access our counselling service , please 
complete and return the slip below.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Academic Year 2019/2020 
 
 
I DO NOT want my child to access New Delaval’s counselling service  
 
 
Child’s name…………………………………………Class…………………… 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer)…………………………………………………………… 
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